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Tory Flory

From: Hollie Winslow <sgilliamhealth@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 16, 2023 7:23 AM
To: Cindy Hinton; Paul Bates; Tory Flory; Jim Edwards
Subject: Resignation

South Gilliam County Health District Board,  
 
I am officially resigning and will work through April.  
 
A special district exists for a sole purpose. In our case it is to provide healthcare. In order to provide good healthcare you 
have to have the best staff with the resources you have. That is your obligation. Somewhere along the line, this sole 
purpose got lost. I hope you will move the staff a little higher on your priority list and keep them informed of your 
intentions. 
 
You will have a very rocky road ahead of you and for the sake of the staff and patients, I wish you all the best. 
 
Hollie Winslow 
 
--  
Hollie Winslow, Administrator 
South Gilliam County Health District 
PO Box 597 
Condon, OR 97823 
Ph. 541-384-2061   Fax 541-384-3121 
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